
Library and Lunch Snacks 

 

In 2021, the Palmyra Community Library served lunches Monday - 
Thursday from July 11 to August 19th to more than 700 free lunches to 
children and teens.  You may have seen some families picnicking on the 
library’s lawn!  The free lunch program is federally funded and coordinated 
locally by Chris Ball of Wayne ARC.  Many thanks to the volunteers who 
delivered the lunches to the library. 

 
The library will start the school year off offering free after school snacks 
Monday and Thursdays for kids of all ages.  This program is supported by 
the Salvation Army, the Western Presbyterian Church and individual 
donations.    
 
The library has hosted the free summer lunch program and after school 
snacks for over six years.  Thanks to the Presbyterian volunteers, we have 
been able to do this.    




